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Industrlal Radiology Specialists

State of CA Nuclear License 6663-37

wwwlsabiainccomFax: 858-279-4003

FAX CO V ER S H E E T

DATE:

TO:

January 23, 2004

Christi Hernandez FAX: 817-860-8263
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

FROM: April Montera FAX: 858-279-4003
TEL; 858-279-4000

RE: Notification of work to be performed at Cumberland River Coal, Pardee Complex
Ref 000893

Number of Pages (including cover sheet): I

MESSAGE:
Christi,

-Please note that SABIA, Inc. is scheduled to perform semi annual leak tests on fixed
nuclear gauges at the following location:

Cumberland River Coal / Pardee Complex Contact Name: Paul Bolling
Rte. 603, Dunbar Rd Contact Phone: 540-679-6938
Appalachia, VA 24216

Our field service engineer, Larry Taylor will perform the work on Wednesday January 3
28, 2004.

The work is scheduled to be completed the same day.

As always, please let me know if you have any questions.

Best regards,
Judith Walker

WW t'~~ealth~yiC

April Montera ll) t
Business Development Manager


